Flood risk

The bad floods in some parts of the country are a reminder of the dangers of
building on flood plains and low lying land. One of the best arguments for a
lower rate of new building in Wokingham in the next plan period is the need
to protect the remaining floodplain in our area. Those of you responding to
the Council Consultation document on the local plan might like to include
this crucial point. Putting in better management of the water around
development to dump it more quickly into the rivers is not the answer as the
rivers are already full when it rains a lot.


http://www.government-world.com/flood-risk/

